
Hello All,  
  
Welcome to October, the longest month in the Fall Semester.   
To help you through this long month, I offer the BC Academic Senate Shirt. Why, 
you ask?  

1. Funds raised help support student scholarships and that wonderful gift from the 

Senate when (and if) you retire. 

2. No ironing needed! 

3. Looks professional, but doesn’t cost professional. 

4. We have 3 styles with 2 different color combinations which equals 6 different 

shirts, at least that is what our Math Department said and since I’m Asian, I too am 

good with numbers.  

5. 6 Shirts could easily take you through a whole week of work with NO IRONING. 

(I hate ironing)  

Attached you will find a sheet with all 3 styles modeled for you with slimming 

strips down the sides.  

If you would like to place an order, we are taking orders starting now until 

November 10th and will have the shirts by December 4th, just in time to start Finals 

Week. So you can have a professional look during Finals.  
  
To order:  

Main Campus Tarina Perry in the President’s Office or via email: 
tperry@bakersfieldcollege.edu  
Delano Campus Charles Kim in 1112 or via email: 

charles.kim@bakersfieldcollge.edu  

Please include:  
  

1. Style (#1,#2,#3)  

2. Size (Men or Women) 

3. Name on the Shirt (optional)  

Forms of Payment: Cash and Check  
  
If you are a department and want more than 12 shirts we can order them as a 

Special Order, where the turnaround time is about 2 weeks.  
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Thanks for reading this email and I hope the rest of the semester is as smooth as it 

has been.  
  
Charles Y. Kim 
Bakersfield College  
661.720.2017 
Political Science 
PTK Advisor 
2+2+3 Pre-Law Advisor  
Office Hours in Delano #1112 
 


